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RES Remote Families, 
 
The circumstances and consequences of the current pandemic have affected Auburn City 
Schools and its families in large and small ways. The choice of Remote Learning for Fall 2020 is 
only one example, and, as the spring semester approaches, Auburn City Schools once again 
offers a choice of Remote Learning or Traditional Learning to our families.  
 
Complete the survey (click here) to indicate your choice for January 2021. The survey itself will 
answer some questions you may have about both remote and traditional learning, but you 
may also contact the school through your teacher/mentor with questions.  
 
The Return to Learning Plan approved by the ACS Board of Education is posted on the district 
website. Staffing changes may occur in order to balance classes, both traditional and remote, 
based on family choices.  
 
Please complete the survey by Friday, October 30th. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Mh7UKHBPp0uWjDLAC0Fp7uyTiU4dqadAswSGH_WdSwxUNlE5MEhKTkI2RUY1SUo1UlFVSjhWREVTOS4u

